
We have been doing lots of fun things in 

preschool these past two weeks. Last Friday 

we celebrated Dr. Seuss’ birthday with a 

special birthday party. We made our own hats 

from Cat in the Hat and had birthday cake with 

real birthday candles! The celebration continued 

to this week as we dressed up each day of the 

week to celebrate all his different books. Also, 

this week, our classroom theme was All About 

Pets. We talked about what animals make good 

pets and all the responsibilities that come with 

having pets. We even welcomed a new class 

pet fish named Cupcake into our room! The 

students worked hard to name her, decorate 

her new home, and feed her every day.   

o March 15th- St. Patrick’s Day party 

o March 19th- Kindergarten Registration  

o March 22nd- 1:00 Dismissal 

o March 25th- 29th- Spring Break 

o April 11th- Preschool Screening  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Croke 
Week of March 8th   

This week in Preschool… Don’t Forget!    

Updates & Reminders 

Last week a shamrock was sent 

home to every family in the 

school. Please make sure you 

decorate the shamrock and return 

to school by Monday, March 11th 

so they can be displayed for all to 

see! 

 

Upcoming Event! 
On March 14th, Parents as Teachers is 

hosting an information night for parents of 

“toilet learners.” Presentations will be 

given to parents as children play in the 

preschool classroom with the Parents as 

Teachers Educations. This will be from 

5:30-6:30 pm.   


